

## November 15, 2018 Solano Subbasin GSA Collaborative

1-3pm | SCWA Office | 810 Vaca Valley Parkway, Suite 203 | Vacaville 95688

## **Attendance**

Х	Cary Keaten, Solano Irrigation District	Х	Curtis Paxten, City of Vacaville	Х	Bryan Thoreson- Davids Engineering
Х	Vicki Kretsinger Grabert, Luhdorff & Scalmanini	Х	Becky Rittenberg- The Freshwater Trust		
Х	Chris Lee, Solano GSA	Х	Bonnie Robison - City of Vacaville		
Х	Nick Osman, The Freshwater Trust	Х	Roland Sanford - Solano County Water Agency		

Joseph McIntyre and Shelly Smith, Ag Innovations Support Team

## Agenda

- Introductions
- SGMA/GSP FAQ
- Update on Communications Plan/Solano GSP Website
- Annotated Schedule
- Water Budget Discussion
- Governance-Path Forward
- Next Meeting-December 20th 1:00-3:00

## **Meeting Highlights**

- We welcomed Curtis Paxten, newly working for the city of Vacaville, and Nick Osman and Becky Rittenberg from The Freshwater Trust.
- FAQs and Website update: members are invited to submit comments and edits on the draft FAQs by Nov. 30. New Website aiming to be up by the new year. Chris described a little more about the proposed design and content.
- Vicki from LSCE and Brian from Davids Engineering (and on the LSCE Team) provided more information about the GSP development <u>draft schedule</u>, and then provided a <u>presentation</u> and described the water budget approach and methods, including possible models, a clarification of terms and definitions, the wider GSA context, and design criteria.
- We discussed the possibility of making agreements related to governance and conflict mediation, and agreed to have Chris and Joseph bring some examples and tools to support that process.
- Our final meeting of 2018 will be December 18.